HB 2499 -- PAROLE HEARINGS (Hansen)
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Currently, the use of videoconferencing must not be used if the
offender, the victim, or the victim's family objects. This bill
removes the offender from the list of individuals who can object.
The bill also removes the requirement that the parole board conduct
a personal interview with the offender, permitting the interview to
be conducted via videoconferencing.

This bill is the same as HB 301 (2017).



